Lombardi, Joe A.

From: Warner, Connie G.

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2008 12:12 PM
To: Lombardi, Joe A.; McQuirt, Sue
Subject: FW: Single axle truck bid

FYi

From: Bill Swisher [mailto:swisher@grahamford.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2008 12:07 PM

To: Warner, Connie G.

Cc: Mike Thompson

Subject: Single axle truck bid

Dear Connie,

Graham Ford will have to withdraw our bid for SA 003025 the single axle dump truck bid,as we are going out
of business Nov. 7th. and the Sterling Truck Co. is stopping production March 2009. Thank You, Bill Swisher
Commercial Truck Sales 614-464-6061 swisher@grahamford.com



